
 
 
 
TRANSLATION 
Letter No. TTCL-FIN- CS-014/2558 

 
 11 May 2015 

 
 

Subject: Letter of Intent for a New Project Construction  
 
Attention: The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
  TTCL Public Company Limited (TTCL) is pleased to inform SET that the 
company and its subsidiary have received a Letter of Intent for a New Project Construction in 
overseas.  The details of the project are as follows: - 
 
  Project Type : Processing Plant Construction 

 
Project Name : Rock Salt Exploitation and Processing Plant  

   
Project Owner : Vietnam National Chemicals Group 

  Contractor  : Consortium of TTCL Group – K-UTEC – CECO  

  Contract Value: Approx. USD 220 million or approx. THB 7,300 million 
(TTCL Group Portion) 

 
Scope of Work: Integrated Engineering, Procurement, and Construction 

(EPC)  
 
  Location : Nongbok District, Khammouan Province, Lao P.D.R. 
 
  Project Period : 3rd Quarter 2015– 2nd Quarter 2018 
 
It is therefore informed for your acknowledgement and dissemination to the public and other 
investors. 
 
 
       Yours sincerely, 
 
    
           Mr. Gobchai Tanasugarn 
           Vice President – Finance & Accounting, Investor Relationship Division 
       Authorized to sign on behalf of the company 
 
 
Finance & Investor Relation Division 
Tel.   :  0-22608505  
Fax.  :   0-22608525-6 


